
  

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 6 June 2022 

 

INSPIRED TO ACHIEVE FAIR INVITATION 

It gives us great pleasure to invite you to the Fullbrook 

6 Inspired to Achieve fair on Wednesday 29th June between 5-7pm.  Alongside 

attending cyclical workshops, students on the Inspired to Achieve programme 

have completed an Independent Research Project, which provided an exciting 

opportunity for students to research and write about a topic of their choice. 

Students will present their projects at stations around the hall throughout the 

evening and look forward to answering your questions. 

This is a ‘drop in event’ so you don’t need to book to attend. We look 

forward to seeing you on the 29th!  

“We should indeed keep calm in the face of difference, 

and live our lives in a state of inclusion and wonder at 

the diversity of humanity.” – George Takei  

LEARNING PARTNERS TRUST VIDEO 

Early in May, Learning Partners came in to Fullbrook to shoot some footage 

as part of a trust-wide video they were creating to showcase the core values 

which are at the heart of what all the schools in the trust do.  

We are delighted to finally be able to share the finished video with you all, 

and you may even be able to spot some familiar faces from the footage that 

was shot during Science and English lessons that day.  

  

FULLBROOK 6 OPEN 

EVENING REMINDER 

 

There’s still time to book a 

space for The Fullbrook 6 

Open Evening on Thursday 16 

June.   

The evening promises to 

provide lots of information 

and an update on the exciting 

new F6 extension that is due 

to open in October 2022.  

Please see the poster on page 

3 for booking details or visit 

our Eventbrite page. 

 

https://youtu.be/qbGpkVKStJ4
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/fullbrook-6-open-evening-tickets-328043365537?aff=ebdsoporgprofile


  

YEAR 12 WORK EXPERIENCE PLACEMENTS 

Some of our Year 12 students have yet to secure a work experience placement 

for the week beginning Monday 18th July. It appears that many businesses have yet 

to get back into the swing of offering placements since Covid. If you have a family 

member, of friend, that runs their own business or are part of a HR team in a 

business, please can you ask them if they would be willing to accommodate a year 

12 student for a week long work experience starting on 18th July.  Please email 

fullbrook6@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk if you are able to help. 

LRC SPOTLIGHT 

Reading List: June is Pride Month, so it is the perfect time to 

share our LGBTQ+ positive books that we have available in 

the LRC. We have a range of fiction books to help develop 

acceptance and kindness, regardless of identity or gender and 

we also have a great range of helpful non-fiction texts too. You 

can also access the recommended reads for this month on the 

Reading For Pleasure section of the website 

Book Donation: We would like to thank the person who made a very 

generous donation of brand new books to the Library just before the half term 

break. We are extremely grateful and can't wait to get them out on the shelves 

for students to enjoy!  

WORD OF THE CYCLE 

It’s time for our next Word of the Cycle, which we’ll be incorporating into lessons 

and tutor times with students. We would be grateful if you could continue to 

support this by using the word in conversation at home.    

Procrastinate (verb): to delay or postpone action; put off doing something. 

Example: If I didn't procrastinate so much, I could get more done. 

MFL WORD OF THE CYCLE 

Our next Modern Foreign Language (MFL) Word of the Cycle, which will be 

incorporated into MFL lessons in a similar way to our normal Word of the Cycle 

is below.  

English: Procrastinate – e.g. Luca procrastinated instead of revising for his exams.  

French: Procrastiné– e.g. Luca a procrastiné au lieu de reviser pour ses examens 

Spanish: Procrastinó– e.g. Luca procrastinó en lugar de repasar para sus 

examenes. 

WANT TO WORK AT FULLBROOK? 

We currently have a number of teaching support roles within our SEN and 

Technology departments. Please click here to find out more and how to apply.   

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB 

To book your child a space at Homework 

Club, please click here. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

mailto:fullbrook6@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/reading-for-pleasure/
https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/job-vacancies/
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/homework-club-tickets-221300785607
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool
https://www.instagram.com/fullbrook_6/


  

 

 

 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

w/c Monday 13 June Assessment window for Years 7, 8 and 9 

Thursday 16 June Fullbrook 6 Open Evening (by appointment only) 

w/c Monday 20 June Assessment window for Year 10  

Thursday 23 June Sports Day 

Monday 27 June Year 10 into 11 Induction Evening 

Friday 1 July Year 11 Prom 

Monday 4 July Year 11 Formal Assembly 



  

 


